
Reception                                            Spring 1 

Message from the class teachers:
Welcome back Reception! We hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas break and 
are ready to learn lots of fantastic things this term! We are looking forward to our 
Spring 1 half term by immersing ourselves in our ASPIRE curriculum topic, ‘Modern 

tales.’

An overview of learning this half term

This half-term the children will be learning all about Modern tales. We will be 
reading fictions and non-fiction books. The children will explore the different 
characters and  environments in the stories. They will also discuss and create the 
settings using different creative resources. We focus on each book for two weeks , 
in the second week the children will engage in a writing task linked to the story.

The children will enjoy having daily  maths, literacy and Phase 3 phonics lessons 
and will enjoy having a daily ‘squiggle whilst you wiggle’ time to support their 
physical development. This term we have begun handwriting every day.
The children will have a weekly PE session that focuses on various movements and 
a music lesson focused on Nursery Rhymes.

Books we will be reading:

Key dates this half term:

Wednesday 29th January – Chinese 
New Year 

Thursday 13th February – Break up 
for half-term

Friday 14th February – INSET day / 
valentines day 
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